
Mercury  Systems  Receives
$3.5M  Order  for  Rugged
Servers for Naval Application
ANDOVER, Mass. — Mercury Systems Inc. has received a $3.5
million order from a leading defense prime contractor for
rugged servers to be used in a naval subsurface application,
the company announced in a Feb. 12 release. The order was
booked in the Company’s fiscal 2019 third quarter.

Mercury’s EnterpriseSeries servers are currently deployed on
over forty naval programs. Designed from the ground up for
mission  critical  applications  where  interoperability,
longevity, availability and performance are crucial, Mercury’s
servers  feature  commercial  leading-edge  technologies  while
providing  superior  resilience  to  shock,  vibration  and
temperature  extremes.

“We are proud to provide our customers with a wide variety of
servers designed for suitability in a variety of military
domains, in this case, the demanding environment of our Navy’s
subsurface  fleet,”  said  Scott  Orton,  vice  president  and
general manager of Mercury’s Trusted Mission Solutions group.
“With  a  broad  range  of  surface,  subsurface,  ground  and
airborne deployments, Mercury continues to develop and support
server solutions that can be optimally configured to meet our
customer’s  performance,  reliability,  environmental  and
security needs.”
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